
WSR 22-07-013
RESCISSION OF EMERGENCY RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
CHILDREN, YOUTH, AND FAMILIES

[Filed March 4, 2022, 1:09 p.m., effective March 6, 2022]

Effective March 6, 2022, the department of children, youth, and 
families requests to withdraw WSR 22-06-060 filed on February 25, 
2022.

Please contact Brenda Villarreal at 360-522-3691 if you have any 
questions or need anything further.

Brenda Villarreal
Rules Coordinator
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